
 

 

 

                    

                  

    
  

 
Dear parents/ carers,  

 
Holi Festival 2025 
 

On Friday 14th March, we are celebrating Holi!  

 
Holi is a Hindu festival that celebrates spring, love, and new life and is sometimes known as ‘Festival of 
Colours’.  
 
This year to celebrate Holi, we are asking children and staff to dress up in their brightest and most 
colourful clothing. We will have a special assembly and golden time!  
 
Please don’t spend lots of money on costumes and new clothes, we just want the children wearing the 
most colourful clothing they own.  
 
I’m sure you’ve heard, we have moved away from Twitter/ X and are now using Bluesky        so please 
follow @tvinfants.bsky.social and tvi-families.bsky.social as we will be posting photos and videos of the 
day.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
Emma Murphy 
Inclusion Officer

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 


